
 

February 24, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Ralph Ostmeyer, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 136-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Ostmeyer: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 476 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 476 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under SB 476, the Bourbon County Commission could order the audit of any fire district 

located within the county.  The township where the fire district is located would be responsible 

for the cost of the audit.   

 

 According to the Kansas Association of Counties, SB 476 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties  


